
 

 

 
 
 

To:  CCID Landowners and Water Users 

From:  Jarrett Martin, General Manager 

Date:  June 1, 2021 

Re:  Pool 1 Water 

 

 

In February, the District notified you that the Bureau of Reclamation has declared us Critical under the 

Exchange Contract. In order to meet the needs of our Class 1 growers, an application was sent out for 

Supplemental Pool 1 (Purchased Well Water) for any grower to request water in addition to their Tier 1 and 

Tier 2 allocation. The District recognizes the level of uncertainty the growers faced developing their total 

water need early in the year. As such, another round of Supplemental Pool 1 water is being offered. The 

District will review the applications and prorate the supply with the demand. Please submit your application 

by June 21, 2021. The cost of the water remains at $95/acre-foot.  

 

Attached is a supplemental water application form and after the deadline of June 21, 2021, the District will 

contact those who have made requests and inform them if and how much water will be available. This water 

is not available to Class 2 lands.  

 


